

Addison Trail High School

213 North Lombard Road

Addison, Illinois 60101-1999

Main Office: 630 628-3300 Fax: 630 628-0177

Web: www.dupage88.net

April 16, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Illinois Department of Public Health requires all students entering Grade 12 or higher in August 2020 to show proof of receiving 2 doses of meningococcal conjugate vaccine (MCV). If the first dose is administered when the child is 16 years of age or older, only one dose is required.

A review of your student's health record indicates that he/she has not received this immunization after their 16th birthday. It is possible that your student may have already received it, but the documentation is not on file in the Nurse's Office. If they have received the vaccine, please provide the documentation for their records. The fax number is 630-628-4189. This update is required before your student can register for classes in the fall. Please contact your physician or provider to schedule an appointment or fax the information to the Nurse's Office to update our records.

Immunizations are available through your physician's office, and local pharmacies. The DuPage County Health Department also offers immunizations services at a reduced cost to children who do not have insurance, or who have insurance that does not cover immunizations. Please call the health department for an appointment, 630-682-7400. The student must live in DuPage County, bring a current immunization record, and be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian.

Please schedule an appointment as soon as possible to update your student's record and to avoid delays during fall registration. If you have any questions, please call the Nurse's Office at 630-628-3334. Documentation for the immunization can be faxed to the Nurse's Office at 630-628-4189.

here BN/PEL-CON

Sincerely,

Judith Campbell, RN/ PEL-CSN

School Nurse

Addison Trail High School.



